ORACLE FIRE BOARD 
LETTER OF INTEREST – FIRE BOARD POSITION
Posted June 13, 2019
The Oracle Fire District is currently seeking a person to fill a vacant seat on the Oracle Fire Board. The remainder of the four-year term will expire on November 30, 2020. 

Fire Board members must reside within the existing Oracle Fire District boundaries; be at least 18 years of age and be a registered voter in Oracle for the duration of the term. This is a non-partisan position. The board member will serve without compensation. An employee of the Oracle Fire District may not serve on the Fire Board per ARS Title 48-805. 
All Fire Board members must attend mandatory training, as required by Arizona State Statute, which is fully paid by the Oracle Fire District.
Additional information may be found in Title 16 and Title 48 of the Arizona Revised Statutes. 

A letter of Interest shall be received by the Oracle Fire District no later than 5pm, June 27, 2019. Applicants will be notified of interview dates as quickly as possible. The appointed candidate may be sworn into office at the next regularly scheduled Fire Board meeting following the interviews.

Drop Letter of Interest off at 1475 West American Avenue, or, mail it to: Oracle Fire District, PO Box 977, Oracle AZ 85623.

Please provide the following information:

Name___________________________________________________________

Street Address____________________________________________________

Mailing Address ___________________________________________________

City ____________________ 
State_______ 
ZIP _____________

Telephone number _________________________

Provide a brief narrative stating why you want to become a Fire Board member: (attach additional pages if necessary):

